
 
 
 
 
 

January 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
    The Session of Linway Church is pleased to announce that  
Rev. Dr. Larry Ruby has been approved as our Interim Pastor starting 
February 1, 2024.  Rev. Ruby brings years of ministry experience to 
Linway, and specifically has significant experience as an Interim Pastor 
helping churches to transition from one long-term Pastor to another.  The 
Interim Search Committee and the Session strongly feel Rev. Ruby is the 
right individual to help Linway transition into the future.  He will be our 
Pastor during the search for and until our next Pastor is in place.  Printed 
on the opposite side of this letter is Rev. Ruby’s information so that you 
can learn more about him.   
 
    We want to thank the Interim Search Committee for their efforts in the 
last few months to find the candidate that God is calling to Linway.  They 
worked very quickly and diligently in order to expedite the process.  Their 
efforts are appreciated as this will help provide stability during the changes 
that are under way.   
 
    We invite you to join us for a cookie reception on Sunday, February 4 
at approximately 11:30 a.m. in our Social Hall as we extend a warm 
welcome to Rev. Ruby and provide all an opportunity to get to know him 
better. 
 
    Thank you for your continued prayers for Rev. Dennis, Rev. Ruby and 
Linway as we move forward through this transition looking for continued 
ways to serve Jesus Christ in our community. 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
Jamie Stewart, President 
Session of Linway Church 
 
 


